Ms. Cherry Lou D. De Mesa OIC, Schools Division Superintendent Division of Cavite Province

Attention: Dr. Elpidia Bergado

Chief, Curriculum Management and Development



Dear Madam,

Good day!

We the Mobile Teachers of Alternative Learning System - Cavite Province are very thankful, for allowing us last November 6, to meet and fulfill our efforts of becoming an organized body. In the said activity, we were able to share with one another our experiences, thoughts and feelings as Mobile Teachers. The said activity also resulted in an election of officers and Drafting of our constitution and by-laws.

In-line with this, I together with the officers of Cavite Province Mobile Teachers Association, would like to ask your good office, for permission, to conduct a meeting on November 25, (Wednesday) from 1:00pm to 5:00 pm at Tagaytay City. The said activity will be attended by the officers of the our organization and aims to set plans and organize activities that will be beneficial to the body.

We are hoping for your consideration.

Best Regards,

neacc

Ariel V. Gascon

President- CAPMTA

Apparial: